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The Department of History, SLC organized an academic event as a part of farewell function 

to the final year students by organizing a talk on 15
th

 April 2019 in the seminar Hall. The talk 

was organized to commemorate 100 years of Jallianwala bagh massacre. Dr. Pravin Kumar, 

Principal, SLC (E) and specialist in Modern Indian history was invited to deliver a talk on the 

broad topic “Indian National Movement”. The aim of the talk was to enlighten students about 

various trends of anti-colonial struggle in colonial India and complex developments leading 

to communal violence and Partition on the one hand and the making of constitution of India 

on the other. The Teacher-In-Charge, Dr. Priyanka Thakur welcomed the guest speaker of the 

day, Dr. Pravin Kumar for taking time out of his busy schedule to deliver the lecture to the 

students of History Department. There were 100 participants who attended the lecture. Dr. 

Pravin Kumar began his lecture by throwing light on the concept of Nation, Nationalism and 

it’s various connotations in the Colonial period. He discussed the broad spectrum of trends 

represented by the Indian National Congress, the revolutionary terrorism, Muslim league and 

Hindu Mahasabha, social reform movement led by Ambedkar, and various subaltern 

movements. He informed the students of the new emerging historiography and how 

nationalism actually led to the emergence of a unified India. He further, highlighted the need 

to have a thorough knowledge of the historical processes in order to better understand the 

causes and effects of many of the social problems of the present day society. The talk was 

highly thought provoking and elicited numerous questions from students which made the 

session highly rewarding.  The vote of thanks was delivered by senior faculty Dr. Gayatri 

Chaturvedi on behalf of the Department of History, SLC(M) to Dr. Praveen and the students 

for turning up in large numbers to listen about one of the very interesting but highly complex 

part of Indian History. 



 

 

 

 

 


